
From: Kerry [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Monday, September 05, 2011 9:27 AM 
To: aia_implementation 
Subject: marked to the attention of Hiram Bernstein, Senior Legal Advisor, Office of 
Patent Legal Administration. 

This is a general comment in support of reformation and facilitation of the patent 
process. 
I am a US citizen that would love to get my idea on the market, but based on my 
attempt at protecting my idea, it is too expensive and thus my idea still resides in 
my head. 

So yes, please! Do whatever it takes to ensure people can get their ideas 
manufactured and out into the marketplace in a fair, orderly and expeditious manner! 

thank you, 
Kerry Wicker 
[address redacted] 
Esparto CA 95627 
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